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Dear Ms Henderson,

Re:  The request to purchase the land/building being made by South Seeds relating to “The Old
 Changing Rooms”, Queen’s Park Recreation Ground, Glasgow. 

Shawlands & Strathbungo Community Council are very happy to give our support this Asset Transfer
 Request. This would enable South Seeds to expand its current activities and bring a range of community
 benefits to Southside residents by unlocking the potential of an otherwise neglected building and area of land.

A community-owned and run space like this is much needed. Local people will have an opportunity to connect
 with each other and with the land. This will help to bring about greater social and environmental well-being
 and will in turn improve health outcomes for the local population.

South Seeds would be able to transform this disused space into a well-used hub that would  support social
 enterprises and small business development. This would in turn boost local regeneration.

Hence we believe that South Seeds by taking over this asset would be able to bring about a huge positive
 impact on the local community and we wholeheartedly support their plans.

Kind Regards,

 on behalf of Shawlands & Strathbungo Community Council




